

# OFFICE OF THE CITY COMMISSIONERS PHILADELPHIA COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 520 N Columbus Blvd, Philadelphia, PA 19123 | Suite 612

### September 2025

Dear Election Board Worker:

Thank you for your commitment to serving as an Election Board Worker in the General Election on **Tuesday, November 4, 2025**. The citizens of Philadelphia can exercise their right to vote because of your efforts. You make the difference!

The Office of the City Commissioners is excited to announce the General Election Training Seminars, designed to equip you with the knowledge to effectively run an election. Not only will you gain valuable skills, but you'll also earn an additional \$50 to your Election Day pay. Our goal is to provide voters with a secure and rewarding voting experience. Don't miss out on this opportunity - sign up for your fall training today!

Training dates and times are located on the reverse side of this letter, they're also on <a href="vote.phila.gov">vote.phila.gov</a>. You may attend any scheduled class.

**RSVP is required for training.** Please call **215-685-4811** to reserve a time.

The training is one hour and thirty minutes long. Please arrive 10 minutes early. If you're more than 10 minutes late, you'll be required to wait for the next training session or reschedule.

#### **VIRTUAL TRAINING -**

Virtual training will be available this election cycle. Anyone with an internet connected device may complete training via vote.phila.gov. You'll be emailed procedures to access the online training when it's available in October. The pay is \$50. You're paid for in person or virtual training, not both.

#### **QUESTIONS**

If you have any questions, please call **215-685-4811** or email **pollworkers@phila.gov**.

Thank you for your service to the people of Philadelphia.











## **2025 GENERAL ELECTION TRAINING SCHEDULE**









